
 

November 2018 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Exciting news!!  Our class will be attending The Nutcracker on Friday, November 30, 2018 at 

the Massey Theatre in New Westminster.  The Royal City Youth Ballet Company will make the 

“Nutcracker” come to life with beautiful sets and costumes, talented dancers, magical soldiers, 

mice, the Sugar Plum Fairy, and a growing Christmas tree accompanied by the music of 

Tchaikovsky’s Nutcracker score.   

Students will explore personal experience, community, and culture through arts activities and 

explain why people, events, or places are significant to various individuals and groups. These are 

the curricular competencies in the BC Grade 2 Arts Education and Social Studies curriculum.    

This special presentation is 90 minutes long and will cost only $10.00 per student. The cost 

for the bus will be paid for by the generosity of the Royal City Youth Ballet Company.  

Please pay for this fieldtrip online through the Marlborough School website.  If you have not 

already registered to pay online, go to: marlborough.sd41.bc.ca, click on the School Cash Online 

link in the upper right corner, and follow the instructions to register.   

Once you have paid for the fieldtrip online, please fill out the slip below and return it to school 

by Thursday, November 8, 2018.    

 

Thank you, 

 

Ms. S. Thandal  

 

 

Nutcracker Ballet 

 

Please return by: Thursday, November 8, 2018 

 

 

I give my child _____________________________ permission to participate in the fieldtrip 

on Friday, November 30, 2018. 

 

____ Yes, I have paid $10.00 online. 

 

Signature of Parent or Guardian ___________________________  
 


